
ENRICHMENT AT TESTWOOD

Harry Potter Studio Tour   April 2023

As part of promoting and fostering a love of reading, the 

English department run an annual trip to the Harry Potter 

Studio Tour in Leavesden. This is open to students in Year 7.

The trip usually takes place in the spring term so as to make 

the most of the outside areas, including Privet Drive.

In previous years, the trip has included not only the studio 

tour, but also a Media based classroom session.


